
 

H. RIC HEDGES, C.P.A. 
     P.O. Box 32734 
     Oklahoma City, OK  73123 
     (918) 629-9994 
    hrichedges@cox.net 

 
January 7, 2019 
 
 
Danielle Barber, Executive Director 
Oklahoma HBPA, Inc. 
One Remington Place 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73111 
 
Dear Danielle: 
 
The results of the 2019 OKHBPA/TRAO Election (Term 2019 – 2021) balloting is as follows.   
 
Owner Director Candidates 
Ranking # Votes Name 
ELECTED 

1.       189  Mike Major, DMV 
2.      162  Dave Faulkner 
3.      159  Bryan Hawk 
4.      152  Danny Caldwell 
5.      140  Dr. Robert Zoellner 

NOT ELECTED 
6.      102  Lyn Aldridge 
7.        87  Dr. Stacia Wert-Gray 

 
Breeder Director Candidates 
Ranking # Votes Name 
ELECTED 

1.       170  Boyd Caster 
2.      163  Randy Blair 
3.      155  C. R. Trout 

NOT ELECTED 
4.        86  Theresa Moore 
5.        68  Robert Garrett 

 
305 total ballots were received at my post office box.  Of those 305 ballots,  

247 were matched to the owners list – these ballots were counted.   
42 were returned by the post office for invalid address (your office located an updated 
address and resent all except one ballot which was received at the end of 2018 and could 
not be sent back out in time to be completed and returned by the election deadline).   
15 were received without the required signature and returned to you (your office returned 
15 of them to the senders for signature and 12 of those ballots were later returned signed).   
1 was received after the voting deadline passed (12/31/18) and was not counted.   

 
This concludes the balloting for the 2019 OKHBPA/TRAO Election (Term 2019 – 2021).  Please 
let me know if you need anything else.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
H. Ric Hedges 


